
The Wall Street Journal is reporting that the Feds (the SEC, the FBI, and federal
prosecutors in New York) are about to bring a host of insider trading charges “that
could ensnare consultants, investment bankers, hedge-fund and mutual-fund traders and
analysts across the nation.”  The authorities, which have been investigating the situation for
three years, are boasting that their criminal and civil probes “could eclipse the impact on
the financial industry of any previous such investigation.”

Read the full piece here. 

http://online.wsj.com/article/SB10001424052748704170404575624831742191288.html?mod=ITP_pageone_0
https://truthonthemarket.com/2010/11/22/investor-protective-analysis-or-illegal-insider-trading/

